
Brenden Hanley  

Hello, hope all is well. The governor’s switch to PPL is a disaster. Low pay, slow pay, or no pay. 
Only two checks that I have received since April 2025, have been correct. Worked hours are left 
off, PPL attributes this to the hours “being reviewed.” I doubt that. This is done to avoid paying 
overtime. When the reviewed hours are paid, it is given in a separate check. Not attributed to the 
pay period worked. My name is Brendan Hanley, I live in Manhattan. I have been a PA for nine 
years. All PA’s deserve better. 
Thank you. 
Brendan 


